
Turkey Dinner with all the sides! $12 for adults. $6 for ages 6-10. Children 5 and under are free!
October 30th
11: 30 am to 2pm
Christ Lutheran Church Gordonville
248 Albert St, Gordonville MO

Join the American Red Cross for 20 minutes via Teams online or by phone for a virtual Volunteer
Fair all from the comfort and safety of your home.
This is a great opportunity to learn:
• The many different volunteer opportunities that exist for nearly anyone’s schedule and desire to
help the local community
• How you can help people…in-person or even from the comfort and safety of your own home
• How families continue to depend on the Red Cross volunteers every day for emergency support,
including disaster response, support for our military and veterans, supplying life-saving blood to
people in need
• How you can be part of the largest humanitarian agency in the world
• The answers to questions you may have
10/29/2022 10 AM
Register to attend: http://www.redcross.org/ARCVolunteerFair
(You will then receive an email with the online link and/or call-in information to join)
The work of the Red Cross has never been more important and the demand for services has never
been higher.

Volunteers carry out 90% of the humanitarian work of the Red Cross. It is through the efforts of

ordinary ‘everyday heroes’ that we can do extraordinary things.

Join us to find out how little time it takes to have a huge impact on your local community.

Any questions or to schedule a custom presentation to your group, please contact:

Kristin Pendleton

kristin.pendleton@redcross.org

Call or Text: 314-281-7968

Trunk or Treat ,October 28,2022, 6-8 pm.

Held at First Baptist Church Jackson parking lot.

There will be face painting, balloons, popcorn and hot chocolate.

Lots of trunks giving out candy, drawing for prizes such as a flat screen tv, movie tickets and more.

Church address is 212 S. High Street in Jackson. Church phone number is 573-243-8415.

Thanks so much for adding this information to your on -air community events.

http://www.redcross.org/ARCVolunteerFair


Hanover Lutheran Church will be hosting a Red Cross Blood Drive on Wednesday, November 30th,

1:30-5:30pm in our Activity Center. Please call 1-800-733-2767 or visit RedCrossBlood.org and enter

HanoverLutheran to schedule an appointment.

November the 12th and December 10th from 9-11am

361 Country Club Dr Cape Girardeau,MO

Have gently used and new clothing free. All sizes from newborn to adult also some home good toys

and shoes.

Burfordville Baptist Church in Burfordville is having their Free Community Clothes Closet on

Saturday November 5, 2022. Time is from 8:00-11:00AM. This is a ministry that gives out free

clothing. We are a non-profit organization all donation based. We are always accepting gently used

clothing and shoes. Free to everyone! We look forward to seeing you!

Join the American Red Cross for 20 minutes via Teams online or by phone for a virtual Volunteer

Fair all from the comfort and safety of your home.

This is a great opportunity to learn:

• The many different volunteer opportunities that exist for nearly anyone’s schedule and desire to

help the local community

• How you can help people…in-person or even from the comfort and safety of your own home

• How families continue to depend on the Red Cross volunteers every day for emergency support,

including disaster response, support for our military and veterans, supplying life-saving blood to

people in need

• How you can be part of the largest humanitarian agency in the world

• The answers to questions you may have

11/03/2022 12 PM

Register to attend: http://www.redcross.org/ARCVolunteerFair

(You will then receive an email with the online link and/or call-in information to join)

The work of the Red Cross has never been more important and the demand for services has never

been higher.

Volunteers carry out 90% of the humanitarian work of the Red Cross. It is through the efforts of

ordinary ‘everyday heroes’ that we can do extraordinary things.

http://www.redcross.org/ARCVolunteerFair


Join us to find out how little time it takes to have a huge impact on your local community.

Any questions or to schedule a custom presentation to your group, please contact:

Kristin Pendleton

kristin.pendleton@redcross.org

Call or Text: 314-281-7968

Join us for

Centenary Church Trivia Night

Centenary Church Family Life Center

320 N. Ellis - Cape

Friday, November 11

Doors open at 6:30 - Trivia begins at 7:00

$10 per person - tables of 8

Door prizes

Please bring your own snacks and non-alcoholic drinks

All proceeds go to Outreach projects in our community

Saturday, Dec. 10th, 9:00-11:00 am at St. Paul Lutheran School, 216 S. Russell St., Jackson, MO.

The event is sponsored by the Early Childhood Task Force. It is a free event geared towards families

with children ages 6 months through 3rd grade. There will be a live Nativity, arts & crafts, games,

manipulatives, a "Starry Night" glow room, snacks, and door prizes! We have separate space

designed just for babies and toddlers that includes large motor play, a reading area, sensory pools,

and many more activities! The gym space is designed for children ages PK and up, and includes an

obstacle course, music walk, sensory bins, nativity backdrop with costumes to dress up in for

photos, and many crafts and activities!

Join the American Red Cross for 20 minutes via Teams online or by phone for a virtual Volunteer

Fair all from the comfort and safety of your home.

This is a great opportunity to learn:



• The many different volunteer opportunities that exist for nearly anyone’s schedule and desire to

help the local community

• How you can help people…in-person or even from the comfort and safety of your own home

• How families continue to depend on the Red Cross volunteers every day for emergency support,

including disaster response, support for our military and veterans, supplying life-saving blood to

people in need

• How you can be part of the largest humanitarian agency in the world

• The answers to questions you may have

11/12/2022 10AM

Register to attend: http://www.redcross.org/ARCVolunteerFair

(You will then receive an email with the online link and/or call-in information to join)

The work of the Red Cross has never been more important and the demand for services has never

been higher.

Volunteers carry out 90% of the humanitarian work of the Red Cross. It is through the efforts of

ordinary ‘everyday heroes’ that we can do extraordinary things.

Join us to find out how little time it takes to have a huge impact on your local community.

Any questions or to schedule a custom presentation to your group, please contact:

Kristin Pendleton

kristin.pendleton@redcross.org

Call or Text: 314-281-7968

Burfordville Baptist Church would like to invite all women to our free women's Bible study on

Tuesday November 15, 2022. Time is from 10:00-NOON. Discovering The Psalms. All women are

welcome! We look forward to studying God's word together. We meet in the fellowship hall. God

Bless.

Burfordville Baptist Church would like to invite you to our free Thanksgiving Dinner on Saturday

November 19, 2022. Time is from 4:00-6:00PM. Everyone is welcome! We have so much to be

thankful for and, would love to enjoy a meal with you. We are having turkey and ham and all the

fixings. God Bless.

http://www.redcross.org/ARCVolunteerFair


Operation Christmas Child collects shoebox gifts filled with fun toys, school supplies and hygiene

items—and delivers them to children in need around the world to demonstrate God’s love in a

tangible way. For many of these children, the gift—filled shoebox is the first gift they have ever

received.

Since 1993, Operation Christmas Child, the world’s largest Christmas project of its kind, has

collected and delivered more than 198 million shoebox gifts to children in more than 170 countries

and territories. In 2022, Operation Christmas Child hopes to collect enough shoebox gifts to reach

another 11 million children. This year, the project will collect its 200-millionth shoebox!

Eternal Impact

Delivered into the hands of children through local churches, every shoebox gift is an opportunity to

share about Jesus Christ and God’s love.

Since 2009, more than 30.9 million children who have received a shoebox gift have enrolled in The

Greatest Journey—a 12‑lesson discipleship program. Children learn from trained, local volunteers

what it means to follow Jesus and share their faith with friends and family.

In 2022, Operation Christmas Child celebrates 10 million graduates from The Greatest Journey!

How to Give:

Anyone can pack a shoebox. Individuals, families, churches and groups fill empty shoeboxes with

school supplies, hygiene items and fun toys, such as dolls or soccer balls.

Bring your filled shoebox to one of the following locations:

• Fruitland Community Church, 6040 US Highway 61, Jackson MO 63755

Thursday and Friday (November 17th and 18th) 4-7PM, Saturday (Nov 19th) 11AM-2PM

• First Baptist Church, 326 S High St, Jackson, MO 63755

Saturday (Nov19th) 8AM-10AM

□ Cape Bible Chapel, 2911 Kage Rd, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701

Saturday (Nov 19th) 10AM-12PM

□ Participants who prefer the convenience of online shopping can browse

samaritanspurse.org/buildonline to select gifts matched to a child’s specific age and gender, then

finish packing the virtual shoebox by adding a photo and personal note of encouragement

http://samaritanspurse.org/buildonline


Participants can donate $10 per shoebox gift online through Follow Your Box and receive a tracking

label to discover its destination.

Additional information and resources are available at samaritanspurse.org/occ

Hundreds of nativities depicting the biblical birth of Jesus Christ from many worldwide cultures will

once again be on display, hosted by The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints at its temporary

location at 1732 N. Kingshighway, just north of Lexington Ave.

The much-anticipated three-day event will be held on Thursday/Friday, December 1-2, from 3-7 p.m.,

and on Saturday, Dec. 3, from 10 a.m.-4 p.m. Additional information and updates are available on

Facebook at Nativities From Around the World, and Instagram @nativitiescape.

Saturday, December 3rd 10-3 at CrossRoads, Jackson, MO.

This vendor event is open to all. The proceeds will support the Redeemed women's ministry at

CrossRoads and their efforts to support Foster families in our community.

Admission is $1, ages 5 and under free.

Raffle tickets for vendor door prizes are $2 each or 5/$5.

FB Event: https://fb.me/e/2gt0aqVFQ

Burfordville Baptist Church would like to invite you to their free Community Clothes Closet on

Saturday December 3, 2022. Time is from 8:00-11:00AM. Everyone is Welcome! We are a non-profit

organization. We are always accepting gently used clothing and shoes, and you can drop off at the

church anytime by the front door under the pavilion. God Bless.

Burfordville Baptist Church would like to invite all Women to their free Bible Study "Discovering The

Psalms". We meet twice a month. December times are December 6, and the 20th. Time is from

10:00-NOON. We meet in the fellowship hall at the church. We look forward to seeing you. God

Bless.

Burfordville Baptist Church would like to invite you to their free Christmas Dinner on Saturday

December 17, 2022. Time is from 4:00-6:00PM. Everyone is Welcome! So, bring the family come out

enjoy a free meal as we celebrate the real meaning of Christmas which is the birth of Jesus Christ!!

God Bless.

http://samaritanspurse.org/occ
https://fb.me/e/2gt0aqVFQ


Cape Community Church, 2222 Bloomfield St., Cape Girardeau, MO, 63703, is hosting Heart to

Heart the Music Group's Christmas Concert Friday, December 9th at 7:00 pm. This is a

non-denominational event for the whole family. Everyone is welcome.


